
TOWN OF ROSE – BOARD OF REVIEW 

August 27, 2025 

 

Mark VandeCastle brought the meeting to order at 3:00pm.   

Board of Review members in attendance included Mark VandeCastle, Chris Cutts, Joe 
Perez, Kathy VandeCastle and alternate Cindi Gotthart. 

Others in attendance included Assessor Amy Baji and Mike Mushinski. 

Supv. Cutts made the motion, seconded by Supv. Perez, to adjourn the Board of Review to 
September 24, 2025, from 3:00pm to 5:00pm because the Assessment Roll is not 
complete.  Motion carried unanimously. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Kathy VandeCastle 

 


